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I	believe	that	Model	2	is	the	most	appropriate	model	for	our	Council.	The	current	Ward	model	does
not	adequately	reflect	the	voices	of	residents,	and	creates	an	imbalance	in	the	decision	making
between	more	urban	and	rural	areas.	Growth	areas	and	rural	areas	will	be	better	represented,	and
increase	our	voice	to	Council.	Increasing	representatives	for	each	Ward	will	also	diversify	the
perspectives	and	representation	within	each	Ward.


